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Quarterly Experience Report as of June 30, 2023 
 
 
The Workers’ Compensation Insurance Rating Bureau of California has completed its report on insurer 
loss and premium experience valued as of June 30, 2023. This Quarterly Experience Report contains 
charts illustrating current cost drivers in the system and an interactive experience with insights 
emphasizing the results of each chart. The report may be viewed, printed or downloaded from the 
Research section of the WCIRB website (wcirb.com). 
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